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Intergovernmental 

Submission  

 

 

 

Blue Box Transition Date Advocacy Letter 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks 

Date Submitted 

Wednesday, January 20, 2021 

Summary 

In December, Council passed a resolution calling on the province to allow the City 
to transition its blue box program at our preferred date, namely January 2023. This 
letter advances that advocacy.      

Lead 

Waste Services, Mayor’s Office and Intergovernmental Services.  

Attachments 

Attachment-1 January 20 2021 letter to Minister Jeff Yurek 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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